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Dear Ms. Honicker:

This is in response to your letter dated November 11, 1980 providing
comments on proposed exemptions for smelted alloy published in the
Federal Register on October 27, 1980. In the last paragraph of your
letter you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy
of each comment and NRC's responses on this proposed rule.

In a telephone conversation with Mary Jean Raphael on March 11, 1981,
you were informed that approximately 27 comments which were received on
the Draft Environmental Statement will be attached and responded to in
the Final Environmental Statement (FES). You will receive a copy of the
FES in a few months. All other comments on the proposed rule are available
for inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),1717 H
Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20555. You indicated your willingness to
visit the PDR in the near future.

Enclosed is a copy of Part 9 of the NRC's regulations which you requested.
Section 9.14a outlines the criteria for submitting a fee waiver request.

Sincerely,
/ ..
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J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated

.

4

810323o709e
_ .


